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March 2020
Dear Parent/Carer,
Re: Year 11 Yearbook

You are now able to order a Yearbook for your child. These are an invaluable reminder of a
students’ time at Stopsley High School. The cost of the Yearbook will be £17.70.

Payments for the Yearbook will be online from on Monday 9th March 2020 to Sunday 22nd March
2020.

All payments are non-refundable.

If you have any difficulties paying with sQuid please contact Susan Ward in the Finance office.
Yearbooks will be given out to students who have purchased one, on the Year 11 Results Day on
Thursday 20th August 2020.

Yours sincerely,

Miss Georgina Turner Miss Megan O’Toole
Teacher of English Teacher of English
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